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Wendy Shaw

From: Jean-Claude Legault <jclegaultbd@gmail.com>
Sent: December 24, 2020 2:07 PM
To: Mackenzie Moreau; Krystal Manitius; Wayne Klinowski; Kay Corbier; Amanda Willett; 

Frank Cormier; Joel Yelle; Pauline Matchett; Amber Derby; Paul Beauvais; Julia Fineczko
Cc: Janice Dewland; Wendy Shaw
Subject: COVID Positive results Client at 425 Adelaide

Board members, 
 
I have just learned from Janice that a person supported at 425 Adelaide has been in the hospital since December 
22 with kidney issues that are now attributed to COVD. His respiration is also a serious  concern. The medical 
team is consulting with the family concerning next steps. 
 
425 Adelaide is the location where there was a cross-over a COVID positive staff. 
 
CLOC is waiting for complete testing of staff and clients at both 425 Adelaide and Holcan locations. 
 
I will not be available for emails until after 9pm tonight, if necessary Janice will advise Mac or the Board 
directly until then of any urgent news. 
 
regards 
 
JC Legault 


